
 

 

Dear Patient: 

 

As of 1/2/2014, Sonoma Valley Community Health Center  will be required 
to have photo identification for you contained within your Medical Record. 
This is a requirement of both the State of California and the Federal 
Government in an effort to ensure the security of you medical record and all 
of the information contained within it. 

We will accept any photo identification that you have. We just need a Photo 
Identification that has your Name and Picture on it.  

The following are just a few of the types: 

Drivers License 

California Identification 

Library card 

Passport 

Bank Card 

Student Identification 

Employee Badge 

Additionally we will be asking all patients to fill out additional information as 
this is a requirement for Sonoma Valley Community Health Center to 
continue to provide and maintain the wide array of services we offer.  

Thank you in advance for your help on this. 


